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LCC Music Department Holds Spring Concerts 
 
Parsons, KS—The community will have two opportunities to enjoy local musical talent during the Labette Community 
College spring performances. The performances are recommended for any age and both are free to the public.  
 
The LCC Small Ensemble Spring Concert will be held on Tuesday, April 29 and feature the LCC Jazz Band, LCC Chamber 
Singers, and LCC Guitar Ensemble. The concert will be at 7pm at the LCC Thiebaud Theatre, 200 S. 14th Street.  
 
The LCC Large Ensemble Concert featuring Parsons Community Orchestra, Community Choir, and Community Band will 
be held on Sunday, May 4. The concert will be held in Parsons High School Auditorium, 3030 Morton Street at 3pm. 
 
For more information contact Seth Roach, LCC Music Coordinator at 620-820-1021. 
 


